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The Christchurch Northern 
Corridor (CNC) Alliance has 
reprogrammed asphalting the 
new Waimakariri Bridge decks 
and work on the approaches. 
Excavations for the approach 
foundations will happen at night 
to minimise traffic disruption. 
Please expect delays due to lane 
closures in both directions.
We are digging out the approaches 
for the new bridge lanes north of the 
Waimakariri Bridge. To do this work 
the right hand lanes northbound 
and southbound will be closed every 
night (Sunday to Thursday) from 
7pm till 5.30am, beginning Sunday 
16 February till early March. 

This means only one lane will be 
available in each direction during 
this work. A 60km/h speed limit 
will be in place at night. 

This updates previous notification, 
including timeframes, which have 
shifted due to resource availability.

What’s next?
In late February, we will be 
asphalting the new bridge decks. 
There will be no traffic impact 
during this work: two traffic lanes, 
north and southbound will be 
maintained.

In early March, we will be 
resurfacing the existing northbound 
lanes on SH1 south of the 
Waimakariri Bridge and the existing 
northbound lanes on the bridge. 

When we do this work northbound 
traffic will shift onto the new bridge 
lanes in the middle. We will provide 
more information on this closer to 
the day of the traffic switch on the 
bridge. 

More information on the extra lanes 
on the bridge and the carpool lanes 
can be found in the video section at: 
ntza.govt.nz/cnc

SH1 LANE CLOSURES AT NIGHT

You can call us on 0800 262 200, email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our website at                  
www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc or our office at 145 Winters Road, Mairehau, Christchurch.  

Night work north of the bridge
Please expect slow traffic in both 
directions during the night work from 16 
February till early March. 


